
 
 

 

“The best inheritance 

a parent can give their children is a few 

minutes of their time each day.”  

O. A. Battista.  

Our wonderful fairies have quickly 
settled into their new school routine 
since coming back after the summer.  

In Literacy, we have been looking at 
familiar stories (We’re going on a bear 
hunt and The very hungry caterpillar). 
The children have enjoyed listening to 
and participating in sensory recounts 
of the stories.  

The fairies have also been taking part in 
daily phonics lessons, where the focus has 
been on letter recognition and letter for-
mation.  

In Maths, our focus has been on number 
formation and recognition. We also began 
looking at simple addition using numicon.  

Our fairies have also been spending their 
afternoons in inclusion, where they have 
taken part in PE, Computing, Music and 
IPC lessons.  

We are looking forward to more exciting 
learning after half term!  

 

 


